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Dear Local Plan

The Wereham Parish Council discussed the Local Plan at their September meeting. They asked
me to formally return the following comment to the Borough Council on the belief that it
understands there is possibility that development boundary's for villages are to be removed.

The Parish Council strongly believes that planning boundaries should not be disregarded, as they
serve a crucial purpose.

The term “boundary” was established to protect agricultural land, and without clear parameters,
the Parish Council cannot effectively operate. There are under-utilised areas in cities and towns
that could be developed, making the preservation of agricultural land essential.

Kind Regards

Helen Richardson
Wereham Parish Council Clerk and Responsible Finance Officer
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